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The Children 

 

Balham Book Day – thank you to everyone who 

came in to read stories and to our amazing staff 

who put in a huge amount of effort on the day. 

The children loved watching their favourite 

stories being acted out – such as The Three Billy 

Goats Gruff and The Enormous Turnip. The 

children really enjoyed having their faces painted 

and have been using the props from the day to 

act out their own stories. 

 

We had a guest appearance from a cat, a 

chicken, a goose… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Notices 

 

Coronavirus (Covid-19) 

Obviously there is real concern about the spread 

of coronavirus and we are aware that some of 

you will be very worried.  We ask you to stay 

calm during this time.  We are receiving daily 

updates from Public Health England and 

following the advice being given by the 

Government and Local Authority. We will keep 

you updated  – but the guidance at the current 

moment in time is to not shut schools.  

 

Our advice is (as usual) if your child has a fever 

or high temperature then you should keep them 

at home.  The current recommendation from 

Public Health England is that if you or anyone in 

your family have a persistent cough and/or fever 

then you should self-isolate for at least 7 days 

and log onto www.nhs.uk for further assistance.  

 

If you are worried – please come and speak to 

your child’s team leader or Emma or Pat 

 

 

 

ECO WEEK  
Is next week. Please see notices around the 

nursery for more information 

 

PSFA – Book Sale 
Next Wednesday 18th March 11:30am and 

3:10pm. Save paper and buy a second-hand 

book! 5 Books for £1!! 

 

School Development Plan 
Please see overleaf for our 2019-2020 school 

development plan targets. 

 

http://www.nhs.uk/
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